
From: georgie hopton  
Sent: 14 February 2022 13:14 
To: Planning 
Subject: Objection to application 2022/0419T 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
I am writing to make my objection to the removal of these trees, much 
cherished members of our community.  My house faces them directly and, tall 
as they are, they rise over the opposite houses giving the effect that nature is a 
real part of this small part of the inner city’s environment. Their presence is 
never taken for granted and the sight of them is always a joy, so often a balm. 
 
I am absolutely reassured that the disruption they are causing to their closest 
architecture can be solved by engineering. Please, please use the enormous 
amount of money it would cost to remove them, to save them. So many of the 
buildings within the immediate vicinity have lost their gardens due to 
insensitive planning and ignorant landlords. We need more areas of nature and 
especially trees for effective drainage and to alleviate pollution. Please do not 
remove this rare piece. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Georgie Hopton 
 
 


